
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Rosemary Morton 
Programme Officer  
Winchester District Local Plan, Joint Core Strategy 
 
 

17th December 2012 
 
 
Dear Ms Morton 
  
 
Winchester District Local Plan Joint Core Strategy - Comments on Further 
Modifications 
 
 
We have carefully read and studied the Comments on Further Modifications sent to you on 
behalf of Save Barton Farm Group. 
 
CPRE Hampshire hereby states that it fully supports and adopts those comments.   
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Christopher Napier 
CPRE Hampshire 

 


